
Gettin’ Outside
TO THE OLC
5 .NOVEMBER .2024

Come join the StrongStart team for morning full of experiential
learning and fun at the OLC at Haywire Bay. This free program will
run rain or shine on November 5th at the centre from 10:00 to 12:00. 

Bussing will be made available from Powell River as there limited
parking at the centre and active logging. Families will need to bring
their own child seat if using the bus. Families who drive may arrive
between 9:45 and 10:00 AM.

Limited spaces available, so register at StrongStart today!

visit our website for more info: www.sd47.bc.ca/page/2303/strongstart-go


